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AVAILABILITY OF A NEW INFORMATIVE VIDEO ON HYDROGRAPHY 

 

Reference: IHO CL79/2015 dated 20 November - IHO Video on Recruitment of Hydrographers – 

Request for video footage and images 

 

 

Dear Hydrographer, 

 

1. As reported in the Reference, the Italian Hydrographic Institute (IIM) agreed to produce a 

third video clip aimed at encouraging young people to consider a career in hydrography.  Member 

States were also invited to forward any suitable video footage and images to the IHO.  

 

2.  The Secretary-General would like to thank all those who have contributed to making this 

video possible and especially the Italian Hydrographic Institute for their generosity in compiling all of 

these informative and useful videos that highlight the importance of hydrography. 

 

3.  We would like to encourage Member States to distribute and promote these videos in the 

interest of creating awareness of hydrography and attracting young people. The video clips are 

available via the IHO website at: www.iho.int > Home > About IHO > What is Hydrography ? > 

Video clips 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr Mathias JONAS 

Secretary-General 
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